Michigan ADA Steering Committee

Meeting Minutes – January 11, 2011
Lansing, Michigan

Present: Vickey Argo, Dick Baker, Paul Ecklund, Curt Hansen, Amy Maes (by phone), Dan Cooper

Absent: Shawnese Laury-Johnson, Lucia Rios, Linda Williams, Tony Wong, Peter Berg
Welcome and Introduction

Cheryl Mattson and Duncan Wyeth have retired, so they are no longer members of the committee.

Approval of Minutes

The minutes were approved.

Regional Report
There was no regional report.  Dan will send it out if he receives it.  
Announcements

Robin did a presentation at the National Association of Job Seeker Assistance (NAJA) conference.  She will also be doing trainings in Florida in March. (Curt)
Curt spoke with Robin regarding making a CD with her for all MichiganWorks! service centers.  They are to be used for orientation. (Curt)
The DBTAC is developing Punch-In (www.punch-in.org) as an employment aide.  A demo may be available by March. (Curt) 
The Disability Network is helping to create and pilot Best Highest Use (www.besthighestuse.com), an employment site that is aimed at people with disabilities. (Vickey)
Michigan Works! has had CILs come in to do access surveys. (Paul)  SAIL did assessments. (Amy) 
Disability Network Southwest Michigan is involved with regional emergency planning.  It is in the beginning stages, as they just had their first meeting. (Paul) 
SAIL has been working on the SPAR (Single Point for Activities and Recreation) program.  They have developed numerous social and recreational activities in pursuit of inclusive community events. (Amy)
Budget

Dan provided the budget numbers through November.  There were no concerns.
Old and New Business

Curt attended the Regional Meeting in Minneapolis in November.
Curt spoke with Robin in an attempt to get more information regarding the additional $4,000 for trainings.  He is currently waiting to hear back from her.
Curt mentioned the need to add new members to the committee.  Vickey suggested getting someone from Michigan Works!  Curt will speak with someone from there.  Dick suggested getting new members from outside the disability field.  Dan will send out the membership application to the committee.
Curt and Vickey were nominated and re-elected as co-chairs for the next year.

Next Meeting

The next meetings will be held in Lansing on April 26 and July 26.
